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April 7, 2006

Charles and Patricia Schweng
4355 Moreland Drive
Castro Valley, CA 94546

Re: Request for Access Agreement
Former Chevron Service Station #4930
3369 Castro Valley Boulevard
Castro Valley, Califormia

Mr. and Mrs. Schweng:

Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc. (Cambria), on behalf of Chevron Environmental
Management Company (Chevron), respectfully requests access to your property at 20861
Wilbeam Avenue in Castro Valley, California, Cambria has been requested by the Alameda
County Health Care Services (ACHCS) to perform investigations on your property as part of an
on-going investigation on for the above referenced former Chevron service station. Work
intended for your property includes the advancement of two soil borings to approximately 35 feet
below grade in order to collect grab-groundwater samples. Upon completion the soil boring will
be backfilled with Portland I/II cement and finished to match existing grade.

Please call Christene Sunding at 916-677-3407 ext. 109, to discuss this matter at your earliest
convenience. Enclosed are three Access Agreement forms, if acceptable, please sign each, and
return in the self addressed stamped envelope to Cambria. An original with a Chevron U.S.A Inc.
representative signature will be sent back to you. Also included are copies of Cambria’s
Subsurface Investigation Workplan dated June 6, 2005, a map indicating the location of proposed
work on your property and a copy of the ACHCS approval email of proposed work. Thank you
in advance for your assistance

Sincerely,
Cambria Environmental Technelogy, Inc.

Christene Sunding
Senior Staff Geologist




